
COMMITTEE REPORT 

 

REPORT TYPE: Parks and Leisure Services Committee Report 

MEETING: January 19, 2021 

Present: Nick Robinson-Chair, Justin Haschke, Brandon Huckabee, Alan Nix 

Absent:  

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Leisure Services 

STAFF CONTACT: Kelli Votypka- Director 

 Parks Maintenance Building 

Committee Chair Nick Robinson gave a brief explanation that there was concern with the location for the approved 

maintenance building at City Park.  The concern is that with the fence and yard that will house larger park 

equipment used to maintain the parks will not be aesthetically pleasing to the public when they enter City Park 

off Graham.    

Allen Barnes, City Manager, presented the following options: 

Option A—Leave the building where it is. Eliminate the fenced equipment yard. The Parks workers would 

store the equipment to maintain the parks in the building and would store large equipment, trailers, and 

trucks at the MSC.  

Option B—Move the building to the west of Splashville and allow the equipment yard to be built so that all 

the Parks equipment can be stored in one place.  

Option C – Move the building to the west of Splashville and not include the equipment yard. The Parks 

workers would store the equipment to maintain the parks in the building and would store large equipment, 

trailers, and trucks at the MSC. 

Motion by Brandon Huckabee, second by Justin Haschke, to recommend Option A, as presented, to full 

council.  Motion carried by unanimous vote.   


